

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thursday 10th February 6-7.30pm – Year 13 Apprenticeship Evening and Recruitment Fair

As your young person is due to leave college this summer, I would like to invite you to an event to discover more about apprenticeship opportunities available for college leavers. The popularity of apprenticeships has grown over the last few years and employers are now more than ever keen to invest in training and recruit students to fill positions within their company.

The event comprises of a short presentation from The National Apprenticeship Service, followed by information about how New College Pontefract will support your young person and you will hear from a number of employers about vacancies in the local area which students can apply for.

After the short presentation, there will be an opportunity to attend the recruitment fair where there will be a number of employers, and advisers, working in your local area to offer support, information and advice on next steps.

We recommend that you attend the event with your young person, where possible, so that they can also find out more information and gain experience of speaking with employers.

If you would like to attend this event, please e-mail <u>studentservices@nclt.ac.uk</u> with your name and how many people will be attending at your earliest convenience to book a place.

Yours Sincerely

Helen Lonsdale Careers Lead.



















Principal: Vicky Marks
New College Pontefract, Park Lane, Pontefract, WF8 4QR
(01977) 702139

www.ncpontefract.ac.uk info@ncpontefract.ac.uk













